
In order to be eligible for Federal crop insurance 
indemnity payments, insured farmers who are 
concerned about the impact of Asian soybean rust 
must use good farming practices and follow 
recommendations of local agricultural experts, 
such as agricultural extension agents, or other local 
experts, to control this fungus. Farmers should also 
talk with their crop insurance companies about 
complying with the terms of their crop insurance 
policies.  While disease is an insured peril under 
the Federal Crop Insurance Program, damage due 
to the insuffi  cient or improper application of avail-
able disease control measures is not. In all cases,   
it is essential for insured farmers to document 
recommendations they received and actions 
they took to combat this disease. More informa-
tion regarding Asian soybean rust disease and its 
treatment is available from local experts and from: 
www.usda.gov/soybeanrust
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